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TO:  BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY 

FROM:      PATTY JOHNSON, STREET COMMISSIONER 

SUBJECT:  KEEP NOBLESVILLE BEAUTIFUL PUBLIC PURPOSE GRANT 

DATE:        January 24, 2025 

 

Please find attached the PowerPoint that Keep Noblesville presented at the December 
Roads Committee Meeting.  As you can see, they are continuing to accomplish 
beautification projects throughout the City.  I am requesting approval to submit for 
payment their $10,000 Public Purpose Grant. 
 
I recommend the Board approve this payment. 
 
 











KEEP NOBLESVILLE BEAUTIFUL

City of Noblesville 

Roads Committee

December 6, 2024



KNB STARTED AND ENDED THE YEAR HELPING THE INDIANA 
PEONY FESTIVAL PLANT SPRING FLOWERS ON THE SQUARE 
AND PEONY RHIZOMES IN THE FALL AS PART OF THE INDIANA 
PEONY TRAIL PROJECT. 



ONE HUNDRED SEA OATS WERE ADDED TO THE ROUNDABOUT AT CARRIGAN 
& HAGUE ROADS TO ENHANCE THE NAUTICAL THEME OF THE SCULPTURE. 
THANK YOU TO NOBLESVILLE STREET DEPARTMENT FOR THEIR PARTNERSHIP
ON THIS PROJECT. 



A SMALL TEAM CLEANED UP A TWO-MILE STRETCH OF HIGHWAY 37 AS PART
OF SERVE NOBLESVILLE’S WEEK OF SERVICE. ITEMS WERE SEPARATED OUT
FOR RECYCLING BY THIS HARDWORKING VOLUNTEER, ROBERT GOMEZ.



KNB PARTNERED WITH THE NOBLESVILLE UTILITIES DEPARTMENT IN A 
MURAL PAINTING PROJECT SPEARHEADED BY STEVE STRYCKER. 
ARTISTIC DRAWINGS WERE SUBMITTED FROM NHS ART STUDENTS. 



SEE THE BEAUTIFUL RESULTS 
ALO N G THE NEW LY O PEN ED 
P LEASAN T STREET BRIDGE.   



OVER 1800 DAFFODIL BULBS WERE RELOCATED TO FOREST 
PARK. LOOK FOR ADDITIONAL SPRING COLOR ALONG THE 
ENTRANCE OF THE PARK NEXT SPRING. 



KNB SHOWCASED THEIR WORK AT THE FARMERS MARKET IN 
SEPTEMBER. IT WAS EXCITING TO MEET  NEW PEOPLE AND SHARE 
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES WITH MARKET-GOERS. 



KNB PARTNERED WITH THE CLERK TREASURER’S OFFICE TO SPRUCE UP 
RIVERSIDE HISTORICAL CEMETERY. APPROXIMATELY 150 (11 VARIETIES) NEW 
PLANTS WERE ADDED TO THE BABYLAND AREA. 



THANK YOU TO HAMILTON COUNTY MASTER GARDENERS 
FOR THEIR EXPERTISE IN PLANT SELECTION AND GARDEN 
DESIGN. 



A BUTTERFLY-THEMED SCULPTURE WAS INSTALLED AT 191ST STREET AND LITTLE 
CHICAGO ROAD. THANK YOU TO DUKE ENERGY FOUNDATION, THE CITY OF 
NOBLESVILLE, PETERSON ARCHITECTURE AND MARTIN AND MARTIN INSURANCE 
AGENCY FOR THEIR FUNDING OF THIS PROJECT. THANK YOU TO NOBLESVILLE STREET 
DEPARTMENT FOR THE FOOTINGS AND INSTALLATION OF THE SCULPTURE. 



GRATEFUL

Ongoing projects included 
sprucing up Midland Trace 
Trailhead with native plants;

Maintaining the garden at 
Federal Hill;

Coordinating volunteers,

Tracking projects;

Conducting fundraising 
mailings;

Meeting regularly to plan 

Appreciating our great city
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